
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Each week on a Friday, your child will bring home a list of 

spellings to practise and learn.  The list will include 10 

spellings that reinforce the spelling rule of the week. 

Above are some activities to make home-learning a little more 

fun.  The children will need to choose two or three different 

activities each week and use their homework book to do this. 

Spellings will come home on a Friday and will be tested on the 

following Friday.  Please could homework books be handed in 

every Thursday.                                  

                 Thank you, 

                               Seahorses Team   


